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It has been a great week for team Water. On Monday our

girls football team represented Burnley at the Manchester

United training ground. Unfortunately, they did not go on

to winning the competition however they did absolutely

brilliant in all of their matches. Well done girls!

On Wednesday, a group of year 4,5 and 6 children

competed in Rossendale Dance Festival. They put on a

great performance and came 4th! They made the whole

school proud-check it out on the school website!

Well done dancers!

SUPERSTARS
Acorn
Erica-Paige and

Francesca

Hazel
Hacob Holman and

Joshua

Maple

Priya and Robbie 

Blossom

Lucas and Evie

Sequoia

Elliott and Eleanor 

MATHEMATICIAN OF

THE WEEK
Harry (R)

Grayson (1)

Bobby (2)

James (3)

Kiera (4)

Sophie (5)

Louie (6)

WE ARE WATER!



PACKED LUNCHES

Be fitter and healthier now and later in life;

Learn quicker and show positive behaviours;

Maintain a healthy mental health, leading to a happier life;

It has been noticed lately that children are bringing in packed lunches which are not

recognised as healthy. Water Primary is an active and healthy school and we

promote a healthy lunch for our children. 

A healthy meal will help children:

Where possible, packed lunches should include:

·One portion of pasta salad, sandwich, bread roll or pitta bread.

·Cooked meat or boiled egg as a filling in a sandwich.

·One portion of fruit and vegetables e.g. carrot/cucumber sticks, cherry tomatoes,

apple, banana etc.

·One portion of yoghurt or cheese.

·One drink water or a sugar free juice.

We also recommend children eat fruit or yoghurt as their pudding choice. However,

cereal bars, raisins or one chocolate bar can be eaten. Our school is also nut free,

please take this into consideration when packing a lunch.

We politely ask that you follow our school policy of a healthy packed lunch. 

WATER PRIMARYHAVE A GREAT WEEKEND !HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND !HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND !

Week Ahead
MONDAY
Year 4 Forest school a.m..

y2/3 multi -sports club 

tuesday
tag rugby y4/5
sats booster 
wednesday
breakfast sports club 
fundamentals club yr/1
thursday
archery y6
young leaders cancelled
friday
good news assembly

COVID

Please be aware that COVID is still spreading. The

guidance from Public Health and Lancashire is that if

you do have symptoms of COVID then you must test

using a lateral flow. If positive, school has the right to

ask your child to isolate for 5 days or until two clear

tests have been taken in a 24 hour period. Please help in

keeping everyone safe. 

YOUNG LEADERS

We are very excited to announce that our young leaders club

is back up and running. The children have already thought of

a plethora of ideas to implement over the next few weeks.

Keep an eye out for some of the wonderful work they will be

doing.  

CONGRATULATIONS

We are delighted to welcome Mr Vipham and Mrs

Bevan onto our governing body. We are very much

looking forward to your support in continuing to drive

the school forward. Many thanks to all of the parents

who took their time to vote and send their replies back

to school. 


